## **Julie Hance**

From:

Lyza Danger Gardner <lyza@lyza.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, May 31, 2022 4:46 PM

To:

Ed Grossman; Kathy Poston; Donna McNeill-Hudkins; Julie Hance

Subject:

Letter of resignation

Dear Ed, Donna, Kathy, and Julie,

After a great deal of reflection, it is with regret that I submit my resignation from the Whiting Library Board of Trustees, effective immediately.

It has been a great honor to serve the Library and the community for the past four years. I feel tremendous respect and gratitude for my colleagues on the Board, the library staff and Town officials, and I believe that we have accomplished much working together.

I look forward with hope and stand committed to provide whatever support is needed to transition to future leadership.

With regards, Lyza Gardner